
Brian Wesley Jeffcoat 
144 Walnut Lane 

Columbia, South Carolina 29212 
803-269-6283 

Monday, April 6, 2015 

The Honorable Nikki R. Haley 
Office of the Governor 
1205 Pendleton Street 
Columbia, SC 29201    SENT VIA EMAIL AND U.S. MAIL 

Dear Governor Haley: 

 Thank you very much for giving me the opportunity of serving the citizens of 
Lexington County as an At-Large Magistrate. Please accept this letter as notice of my  
formal resignation from my position effective April 6, 2015 at 6:30pm.  I received an 
offer to serve in another capacity, and after careful consideration, I realize that this 
opportunity is one I cannot decline. It has been a pleasure working with you and the 
Lexington County delegation. 
  
 Governor Haley, thank you again for the opportunity to serve as a Magistrate for 
Lexington County. I wish you and your staff all the best. Should you have further 
questions, I may be reached by email anytime at bwj1970@gmail.com or by telephone at 
803-269-6283. 

         
       Best Wishes,  

       Brian Wesley Jeffcoat

mailto:jones@somedomain.com

